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Thank you! 

We would like to extend a big thank you to 

parents and carers who have taken the time 

this week to attend parents  appointments 

so far.  

These appointments are a great way to 

touch base and keep you up to date with 

your child’s progress. 

As always, if you ever want to discuss        

anything relating to  school or your child,  

just get in touch and we will be here to      

listen.  

Special Visitors 

We had a very exciting visit from the Mayor 

and Mayoress of Carlisle  and their             

sergeants at the beginning of the week.  

The children enjoyed chatting with them 

and asking questions about their roles, as 

well as looking at the mace and sword and 

mayoral chains of office! 
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 This Fortnight at School! 

Our Topics are…  Lights,  Camera, Action and The Greeks 

 

We have been reading… The Giraffe, The Pelly and Me and The Mousehole 

Cat 

 P.E Kits 

P.E this half term will be on Tuesdays,     

however there are some events coming up 

that will require P.E kits on additional days, 

so please keep an eye on our Facebook page 

for any updates! 



2 

 Walton & Lees Hill CE Primary School 

Fortnightly Forum 

World Book Day 
 

What a fantastic day we had on Thursday to celebrate World Book Day! 
 

The day was packed full with book-themed crafts, story sessions, a delicious 
Book-nic and so many more fun activities.  

 
We loved hearing all about pupils favourite books and sharing them together.  

 
Nursery made rockets so they could blast off to the moon, whilst Infants 

made story spoons and Junior produced their story sacks.  
 

It was lovely to have parents come along too and share the joy of books with 
us. We can’t wait for the next World Book Day! 
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Observatory Visit 

On Thursday evening, some pupils from school visited  the Trinity 

School Observatory.  

This was a follow up visit to our Star Gazing night in November.  

It was  a very interesting visit, where we were even lucky enough to 

see real meteorites and ‘Moon Splash’!  

The telescope in the Observatory was extraordinary and the whole 

visit was  incredibly informative.  The picture of the moon to the right 

was taken through the telescope last night. 

Thank you to Rebecca from our PTFA for organising such an exciting 

opportunity for us.  
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   Nursery News 

Nursery's learning theme this fortnight is Travel and 

Transport.   

This week we have explored lots of moving and    

rolling objects, and baked delicious tractor wheel 

pinwheels.  

The children all had great fun making their  delicious  

pinwheels and even more fun eating them! 

 Visit to Bewcastle 

On Tuesday we enjoyed spending the 

morning at Bewcastle School.  

Juniors  rehearsed their fantastic 

Udance performance, and our Infants 

had the opportunity to build on new 

friendships with the pupils there and 

explore the school with them.   
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      Dates for the diary: 

Wednesday 6th March - KS2 Udance session at Bewcastle–              
PE kit required 

Tuesday 7th March - PTFA meeting 7pm 

Wednesday 8th March - KS2 Udance Performance 6:30pm  

Thursday 9th March - Library bus visit 

Friday 17th March - Reception to Year 6 Samye Ling visit 

Saturday 18th March - Lanercost Cross Country 10am 

Tuesday 21st March - Nursery  and Infants Fire Station visit (more 
information to follow) 

Thursday 30th and Friday 31st -  Easter celebrations in school 

Monday 3rd April - Friday 14th April - Easter Holidays - School closed 

to all children  

Sunday 9th April - Easter Day service, Walton Church at 11am 

Monday 17th April - Back to school 
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Caring, sharing and always learning 

After School Clubs: 

Tuesday: Sports Club 

Wednesday: STEM Club 

Clubs finish at 4:30 but we can offer childcare until 5pm 

for a £2 charge.  


